
 

 

2018 SOFTBALL TOURNAMENTS – Jenkinsville Park 
 
Please Note:  These tournaments are not operated, organized or affiliated with Queensbury 
Parks & Recreation.  Each tourney is organized by separate groups that utilize the Jenkinsville 
Softball Field Complex and generally benefit local, community organizations.  If you have 
questions or comments, please contact the tournament director as provided. 
 

Tournament 
Name 

DATE Contact Person Note 

Strikeout TSC July 14 
Laura Laramie,  
518-683-2908 

 

Shop with a Cop 
August 4 + 

5 

Stacey Seymour, 
Stacey.seymour@warrencountysheriffNY.us 

518-743-2587 
 

Tim Conine 
Memorial 

August 25 
+ 26 

Chris Conine,  
Trkc09@aol.com 

518-879-6878 
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